
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: Fwd: Request for Exotic Animal Bylaw
Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 8:45:56 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Derek McLaughlin <derekmclaughlin@yahoo.com>
Date: July 6, 2020 at 10:04:02 PM EDT
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Request for Exotic Animal Bylaw

﻿
July 6, 2020

 

Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Clerk – Municipality of South Huron

P.O Box 759

322 Main St S.

Exeter, ON

N0M 1S6

 

Re:  Municipality of South Huron council meeting -  June 15 2020,
Delegation 5.2 - Request for Exotic Animal Bylaw Exemption - Brandon
Vanderwel & Destiny Duncan.

Mayor and Council,

 

I strongly oppose the request for an exemption to the exotic animal bylaw. 

 

We do not need to allow predatory animals in South Huron.  It is a risk to public
safety.  I strongly oppose it. 

 

The risks outweigh the benefit when reviewing such request.  I ask again that
South Huron Council deny any exemption request from by-law 29-2014

mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
mailto:JFinkbeiner@southhuron.ca


 

Regards,

D. McLaughlin


